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Den 9. april 2024 

 

 

To Laura Aitala-Martesuo   

   

  

 

Regarding the Notification pursuant to Article 3 of the Espoo 
Convention – Olkiluoto nuclear power plant 
 

Denmark thanks for the notification regarding the Olkiluoto nuclear power 
plant and wants to participate in the further environmental assessment process. 
  
The notification has been sent for consultation to several Danish authorities and 
interest organizations and has been published on the Danish Environmental 
Protection Agency's website. 
  
Espoo, Denmark don´t get any comments regarding the notification but wants to 
participate in the further environmental assessment process.  
  
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 

Best regards 
Janni Rasmussen 
Unit secretary | ESPOO | Landscape and Forest 
+45 40 45 18 60  jannr@mst.dk 
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